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I am ABSOLUTELY OPPOSED to this measure, this concept, this incredibly unfair 

theft of people’s private property for more ineffective state spending.  

 

What is wrong with you “representatives”? How can you think this represents us? 

 

Homelessness has increased every year, and now you want to increase it more??!  

Shame on you. 


